
Singapore-based asset management firm
establishes first overseas office in
Hong Kong (with photos)

     â€‹Invest Hong Kong (InvestHK) announced today (January 7) that
Singapore-based asset management firm, Paragon Capital Management, has opened
its first overseas office in Hong Kong, leveraging the city's strategic
position to act as a crucial bridge to connect clients across North Asia and
Southeast Asia.
      
     Associate Director-General of Investment Promotion Mr Arnold Lau said,
"We are delighted that Paragon Capital Management has chosen Hong Kong for
its first overseas expansion. Hong Kong's position as an international
financial centre is widely recognised; it is also the largest international
asset management hub in Asia. The city is an ideal place for Paragon Capital
Management to expand in the region. We wish it every success in Hong Kong and
beyond."
      
     The Chief Executive Officer of Paragon Capital Management (HK) Private
Limited, Mr Arthur Fong, said, "As Hong Kong has risen to third place
globally in the Global Financial Centres Index, we strongly believe that our
team in Hong Kong will provide clients with a globalised and diversified
platform to preserve and grow their wealth. We are eager to actualise the
robust investment opportunities that will come from the synergy between Hong
Kong and Singapore."  
      
     He added, "Hong Kong is the world's second largest cross-border wealth
management hub and its crucial position as the gateway to the expansive
Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater Bay Area market offers promising
opportunities for our growth and expansion."
      
     Paragon Capital Management is a boutique asset management firm that
provides investment solutions and wealth management services to accredited
investors. Paragon Capital Management Hong Kong is regulated by the
Securities and Futures Commission and is licensed to carry out Type 4
(Advising on Securities), and Type 9 (Asset Management) regulated activities,
subject to the applicable licensing conditions.

     For more information about Paragon Capital Management (HK) Private
Limited, please visit paragoncapital.hk/.

     For a copy of the photos, please visit
www.flickr.com/photos/investhk/albums/72177720323011829.
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